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 Dear Crossover Covenant Church Family. 

 

In light of the challenge we face as a nation and the world, I send a word of encouragement concerning 

the Coronavirus (COVID-19 and Flu 

 

None of this takes our God by surprise.  He is STILL God.  He’s STILL on the throne.  He STILL is all 

powerful.  

  

Know that no weapon formed against you shall prosper and Jesus is still King on the throne.  He is our 

Healer (Jehovah Rapha).   Know God has not given us a spirit of fear, but of power, and of love, and of 

sound mind.  (2 Tim 1:7)  Fear paralyzes and produces panic.    Know because you have made the Lord, 

who is your refuge, even the Most High, your dwelling place, no evil shall befall you, nor shall any 

plague come near your dwelling; for He shall give His angels charge over you. (Psa 91:9-11).   Jesus 

said in John, Peace I leave with you. My peace I give to you. I do not give to you as the world gives. 

Don’t let your heart be troubled or fearful.  (John 16:27).  Finally, let’s do what Philippians 4:8-9 says, 

whatever things are true, whatever things are noble, whatever things are just, whatever things are pure, 

whatever things are lovely, whatever things are of good report, if there is any virtue and if there is 

anything praiseworthy—meditate on these things. 9 The things which you learned and received and heard 

and saw in me, these do, and the God of peace will be with you.  God is STILL in control, He has given us 

complete overwhelming victory, and He is STILL on the throne. 

 

Don’t panic, continue to prayer, keep your minds stayed on God, His Word.  Stay in His presence where 

there is peace and the fullness of joy.  

 

We also want to use wisdom by practicing good health hygiene habits.  I am asking all of us to stay 

vigilant and take the necessary steps to protect yourselves, your family, friends, and our surrounding 

communities by doing the things we are supposed to be doing already, washing hands, covering your 

mouth and nose if coughing or sneezing in sleeve.  Avoid touching eyes, nose, or mouth with unwashed 

hands.  If you are sick, please stay home and avoid contact with people who are sick.  Nothing new, just 

putting into practice what we should be already doing.   

 

Crossover Covenant Church will continue to have services.   

 

We continue to join the prayer warriors around the world in combat of this situation as we do in ALL 

situations..  There is nothing that we can’t do when we are on ONE ACCORD.  

 

For current updates, please use valid websites:  

World Health Organization (WHO); Website: who.int 

Centers for Disease and Control and Prevention (CDC); Website:  cdc.gov 

(DHEC); Website:  scdhec.gov/COVID19 

 

Love and Blessings, 

Pastor Mike 
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